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December 4, 2013 

 

Jalila Sebbata, Grant Program Specialist 

United States Department of Justice 

Office of Community Oriented Policing Services 

Two Constitution Square 

145 N Street, N.E., 11th Floor 

Washington, D.C. 20530  

 

Re:  Letter of Decline of COPS Hiring Program Grant #2013UMWX0050 

 

Dear Ms. Sebbata, 

 

Please accept this letter to withdraw the COPS Hiring Program Grant #2013UMWX0050.  

Unfortunately, the City will not be able to accept the grant at this time due to its current fiscal 

situation.   

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (760) 329-6411 ext. 328. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Kate Singer 

Chief of Police 

City of Desert Hot Springs 
Police Department 


